Woodley Park News

If you missed WPCA's **Ward 3 Democratic candidate forum**, you can watch a recording on the website.

The recently approved Comprehensive Plan requires the Office of Planning to adopt streetscape recommendations and development guidelines for various areas along the Connecticut Avenue corridor, including Woodley Park. As part of that effort, OP will conduct a public life study "to assess the current public space use and pedestrian activity along this corridor," and it is looking for help. Volunteers are needed for three-hour shifts (11 am to 2 pm, 2 to 5 pm, and 5 to 8 pm) on June 8 and 11. More details on the website. Contact Heba ElGawish of OP with questions or to volunteer. Check here to find more information about this project.

WPCA's annual **picnic** will return on the afternoon of Saturday June 25 in the park on Cortland Pl. Contact <u>David Ensign</u> if you're interested in helping out.

Calendar

Tuesday June 7, 7:30. **WPCA Executive Committee Meeting**. The agenda should be <u>on the website</u> a few days before the meeting. All are welcome via Zoom, just click <u>here</u>.

WPCA's **annual clean-out/shred event** is set for Saturday July 9 from 9 am to noon at Maret. Details to follow.

John Goodman WPCA

For more information, visit https://www.wpcaonline.org/
© Woodley Park Community Association